
ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH  SCOTIA, NEW YORK 
  MUSIC SELECTIONS: 

ENTRANCE HYMN 

PREPARATION HYMN 

COMMUNION HYMN        499 

RECESSIONAL HYMN 
 

Jan. 27, 2019   

 529 

 453 

 499 

 679 

 
*It is the tradition of the church not to exit before the final hymn has been sung.  

9:00 AM – Children’s Sending:  May your holy word take root in them (us).  May your holy word bear fruit in them (us).  Plant your 

word within them (us), so that they (we) may grow. 
 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 

 JANUARY 26TH THROUGH FEBRUARY 3RD, 2019 

If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher before Mass 

and let them know you would like to bring up the gifts. 

 1-26 4:00 PM   Dot Woodworth – John & Shirl 

Crane 

Sandra Janack Chase – The Janack 

Family 

Lorraine Shiely – The Leffler Family 

    1-27 9:00 AM John Barberis (8th Anniversary) – 

The Family 

Ann Benny – The Former Members 

of the Rosary Society 

Helen Turek – Dan & Sue Stec 

Hank Buczkowski – Remo & 

Isabella Schiavone 

Jean Stuart - Reggie 

    1-28 9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

  1-29 9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

 1-30 7:30 AM Mass 

  1-31 7:30 AM Mass 

  2-1 7:30 AM Mass 

  2-2 4:00 PM Carmelo Munafo – The Piria Family 

Maria Santabarbara – The Piria 

Family 

Laura Alice Hasko –The Piria Famly 

Mary E.“Betsy” Ricker – The 

DeCerbo Family 

  2-3 9:00 AM Lorraine Shiely – Fred & Helen 

Pepper 

Helen Turek – Linda Krause 

Clara Coppola – Barbara & Chuck 

Munier 

Ann Benny – Anna Johnson 

Hank Buczkowski – Fred & Helen 

Pepper 
 

          Scripture Readings for the Week 

Mon. 1/28 Heb 9:15, 24-28                            Mk 3:22-30 

Tues. 1/29 Heb 10:1-10                                   Mk 3:31-35 

Wed. 1/30 Heb 10:11-18                                 Mk 4:1-20 

Thur. 1/31 Heb 10:19-25                                 Mk 4:21-25 

Fri.  2/1 Heb 10:32-39                                 Mk 4:26-34 

Sat. 2/2 Mal 3:1-4    Heb 2:14-18               Lk 2:22-40 

Sun. 2/3             Jer 1:4-5, 17-19, 1 Cor 12:31-13:13, Lk 4:21-30 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS – FEBRUARY 2ND AND 3RD,  2019 

         4:00 PM           9:00 AM 

LECTOR S. Janack E. Yager 

CUP 1 L, Neals T. Walsh 

CUP 2 D. Lippiello H. Burke 

BREAD 1 Celebrant Celebrant 

BREAD 2 D. Mayer A. Stolle 

BREAD 3 Deacon Deacon 

BREAD 4 J. Wilson A. Seaver 

CUP 3 S. Ernst D. Stec 

CUP 4 T. Neals D. Cappuccitti 

SERVER R. Jackson E. Higgins 

SERVER  R. Higgins 

GREETER 
 

C. Gregoire P. Johnson 
 

FINANCIAL STATISTICS 1/14-1/20/19 
OFFERTORY  $2,017.05 ENVELOPE USERS   73 

FUEL      110.00 ATTENDANCE 161 

DEBT REDUCTION          2.00   

MEMORIALS        25.00   

STOLE FEES        200.00   

TOTAL INCOME  $2,354.05 TOTAL EXPENSES $6,559.88 

This weekend’s second collection is our monthly 

Building Maintenance collection.  Next weekend’s 

second collection will be for Debt Reduction.  Thank 

you for your generosity. 
 

Remember in your prayers those members of 

our parish who are sick or suffering in any 

way, as well as those in hospitals and nursing 

homes and all of our shut-ins.  We also pray 

for family, friends and those who have died 

recently, especially Debbie Marino, daughter 

of Marion O’Connor.   We also pray for men and 

women in our armed forces who are serving our 

country.      
    

 

SPONSOR OF THE WEEK 
 

               



THE THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                                                                                          JANUARY 27, 2019 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             
it is that time of year again when we 

begin to gather supplies for our 

“Valentine Sweet Baskets”.  This is a 

great outreach project to some of our 

shut-ins and homebound parishioners 

and we need a lot of help to make it all 

come together.  We need donations of stickers, 

wrapped candy, cup-a-soup, tea bags, small bottles of 

hand or body lotions (travel-size), chap stick, purse-

pack Kleenex, activity books, etc.  There are boxes in 

Holy Family Hall & the back entrance for your 

donations.  If you would like to bake, donations of 

mini breads, muffins or cupcakes & cookies may be 

dropped off at church the weekend of Feb. 9th/10th..   

We also need cards to put in the boxes ~ children’s 

homemade cards are a BIG hit (when signing, please 

use first name only).  Finally, we need names.  If you 

know of someone who is homebound or has had a 

hardship in the last year that you think could use a 

cheerful winter surprise, please call the office by Feb. 

7th with the name, address & phone number or insert 

the information in an envelope marked “Sweet 

Baskets” & place in the offertory basket by Feb. 3rd.  

Watch for further details regarding basket 

assembly/delivery. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Schenectady Community 

Ministries (formerly SICM) 

would like to thank St. 

Joseph’s parishioners for 

all of their generous 

donations of baby care 

supplies and calendars.   Such contributions continue 

to be welcome in the usual box in Holy Family Hall. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

We encourage you to sign up to receive the 

Parish Newsletter via email.  This past 

weekend, those who currently receive the 

Parish Newsletter electronically, received notification 

of the cancellation of Sunday’s mass via email.  While 

our website, Facebook, TV closings and parish phone 

each had details regarding the closing, the email also 

gave us another way to connect with our parishioners 

regarding this important announcement.  To receive 

the Parish Newsletter electronically, please sign up in 

Holy Family Hall (under the “Welcome” bulletin board) 

or contact Brenda at yager.brenda@gmail.com. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Our next order for Hannaford Gift Cards 

& reloads is scheduled for Tuesday, 

January 29th.  All orders must be at the 

Parish Office by Monday, January 28th at 10 am.  

Order slips are available on the bulletin boards at the 

back entrance and Holy Family Hall. 

 

 “Souper” Bowl Fund Drive!  Our 10th 

graders will be collecting donations for 

“Souper” Bowl next weekend after both 

masses.  Donate to the team that you think will win 

the Super Bowl!  All donations will go the Schenectady 

Inner City Ministry Food Pantry. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

     We are currently collecting JEWELRY (and 

only jewelry) for our annual spring Tag & 

Treasure Sale.  Please bring your jewelry 

(anything costume, vintage, broken, silver, 

gold, etc.) to the parish office during regular office 

hours (Monday-Thursday, 9-3).  The sooner we have 

your jewelry, the better prepared we can be for our 

sale. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Attention Children!  Do you like to 

sing? Did you know when you sing you 

are praying twice?! Come join the 

Children's Choir starting at St. 

Joseph's for grades 2nd-5th! The 

Children's Choir will rehearse 1-2x a month after the 

9am mass until 11am and sing on special occasions 

and holidays. Sign ups will be after the 9am mass on 

February 3rd & February 10th by the piano! If you 

have any questions do not hesitate to ask Alanna 

Wilson before or after mass or by 

email alannawilson96@gmail.com 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

                       Christ Child Baby Collection – we will be 

collecting baby items from January 21st 

until February 25th. This will mark the 

27th Anniversary of St. Joseph’s 

participation in this wonderful program.  

The following new items are needed:  receiving 

blankets, afghans/quilts, disposable diapers, booties, 

socks, undershirts, nightgowns, stretch suits, 

sweater/hat sets, crib sheets, bibs, baby lotion, baby 

wipes and outfits for a boy or girl.   There is a crib set 

up in Holy Family Hall to accept your donations.  

“Nothing is ever too much to do for a child” – Thank 

you in advance.               Naomi Pelletier 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Thank you to those who helped Scott in 

any way to remove snow from the Church 

property after last week’s storm.  If you 

are able to assist in the future, please call 

the office and leave your name & number so that we 

have a list to work from if a need arises.  Thank you! 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Attention Envelope Users: This is the last weekend 

that the 2019 boxed envelopes will be available for 

pickup in Holy Family Hall. 
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